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October 8, 2024 
 
Freedom From Religion Foundation     Via Email: hjoshi@ffrf.org 
Attn:   Hirsh Joshi and Matt Linger     and mlanger@ffrf.org 
P.O. Box 750 
Madison, Wisconsin  53701 
 
Re: Correspondence to Amarillo ISD  
 
 
Dear Mr. Joshi and Mr. Linger:  
 
 Our Firm represents the Amarillo Independent School District (“the District”).  I am writing 
on behalf of the District regarding your letter dated September 20, 2024.  In that letter, you report 
that a Tascosa High School staff member is proselytizing students during school activities, 
specifically, through an electronic messaging system.   
 
 District and campus administration reviewed your letter and relevant case law decisions 
with the staff member.  The District is confident the staff member now has a better understanding 
of applicable law, and has discontinued the use of Bible verses in communications with students.  
 
 Thank you for your attention to this correspondence. 
 
        Sincerely, 
 
 
        Andrea Slater Gulley 
 
 
 
cc: Mr. Doug Loomis, Superintendent 
 

Andrea Slater Gulley


